
 

 ST.VINCENT ’S PARENTS ’ ASSOCIATION 

11th November, 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
After a very successful disco, the fun continues and our next parent led event will be the 
Christmas Fair held at the school hall on Friday 2nd December at 3.15pm.  
 
This is the most popular daytime event for the children. As one big family, children, parents, 
teachers, siblings & friends are all welcome to enjoy our festive treat!  
 
There are many activities for all to enjoy, face-painting, biscuit decoration, crafts making, 
hula-hoop stall, football and basket ball shootout, waffle stand, homemade cake sales, 
tombola, raffle and of course it wouldn't be Christmas without Santa's Grotto.  
 
All in all it’s a great fun packed afternoon, but to make it all happen we need your help!  We 
need volunteers on all stalls, with or without experience, before and after the event so please 
do pencil this date and come along. 
 
There is a volunteers’ sign-up sheet on the SVPA notice board, please do sign up, slots are 
only 1hr long so you can still enjoy the fair with your child.   
If you are interested in face painting but have no experience, don't worry as there will be a 
workshop on Thursday 24th November from 9:00 – 10:30am in the Creativity room.  

 
How else can you help?  

 We need donations for our Raffle & Tombola stall (small and large). 
Please do bring in NEW toys and other items or vouchers attractive to both children and 
adults.  

 You can bake cakes or cupcakes for our cake sales stand. 

 Help set-up before the event. 
 

This will be a token event for Stalls. Tokens will be pre-sold on Wednesday 30th November 
at 8.30 in the office and also available on the afternoon. 
 
Our next SVPA meeting will take place on Wednesday 23rd November @ 9am in the Music 

Room which will cover the Christmas Fair preparations etc.  If you are unable to attend but 
still would like to get involved please email the SVPA.   hello@svpa.org.uk 
 
Thank you all, 
 
Shana Toevs, Marta Barcelo, Ewa Hais, Julie Nouailhetas 
Co-Chairs 

mailto:hello@svpa.org.uk

